
USD 320 Food Service  September 2016 
 
 

School Food Service Needs 
NAC MEMBERS

Interested in learning more about nutrition?  Want to have a 
voice in what’s served for breakfast or lunch?  Here’s your 
chance!!  Join NAC (Nutrition Advisory Committee) today!

The new NAC members will join returning members 
at monthly breakfast time meetings.

Parents are welcome to attend!

If you are interested, please complete the following 
and return it by Friday September 30th to the school 
office or email Laura Fails at failsl@usd320.com
------------------------------------------------------------------------

______________________________ (STUDENT NAME) would like 
to become a member of NAC.  Please include his/her name 
on the list of interested students.

_________Grade ___________________Teacher

_______________________
Parent Signature

For more info:  Laura Fails, Food Service Director  456-2214 or failsl@usd320.com


